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Friday 12th April 2024 

Dear Families,  

Year 1 Meet the Teacher – Monday 22nd April 2024, 3.30-4.00pm 

As we shared in our start of term letter, we are arranging a ‘Meet the teacher’ informal drop in session for any parents 

who either were not able to attend parents consultations before Easter, or who would like to come and chat to their 

child’s new teacher briefly to confirm how they are settling in to the new term.   

This event will be taking place on Monday 22nd April, at 3.30pm.  Children will be dismissed as usual from the classroom 

door and when all children have been safely handed over to parents, Mrs Burton will welcome visiting parents and 

children into the classroom.  If you are waiting to come in, please could we ask you stand back from the door to allow 

staff to dismiss children in a timely manner.   

As ever if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to Mrs Burton, or myself at the end of the school day, or 

contact us via the school office by phone or email.    
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Mrs Day 

Headteacher 

 

tel:01827213900
mailto:s.office@perryhallmat.co.uk
http://www.birdsbush.staffs.sch.uk/

